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Marsh parking complaints ?ludicrous?, says property owner

	(Re: Mckenzie Marsh lacks proper parking, January 21)

Mr. Jackson, first at least get the name of the property correct.

Why in the world would you think you have the right to trespass on private property that is widely known to be posted and reserved

for wildlife, and even propose a parking lot on someone else's private land which would be severely damaged by such use?

No one with even a modicum of interest in wildlife would propose such a ludicrous idea!

We have spent many years creating this sanctuary and it is widely known to be a restricted area. 

We will not stand by and let your idea, that is nothing but an exercise in selfishness, destroy this haven for wild animals. 

There are many places open to nature lovers, if you are one, and hikers.

H.J. McKenzie

Aurora
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